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The minutes for three previous meetings were approved (October 29, 2015, 

November 16, 2015, and November 30, 2015). 

 

ADTs and C-ID Approvals 

We currently have 23 ADTs and should have an additional 5 before next fall for a total 

of 28.  One important issue related to ADT approvals is in the fact that all courses with 

existing C-ID descriptors must have full C-ID approval before the degree will be 

approved by the State Chancellor’s Office. It should be noted that some courses have 

taken over 2 years to be reviewed. 

 

Westec Courses 

Billie Jo and John are in the process of going through all 50 courses in order to make 

changes required by the State Chancellor’s Office. This process includes change units 

to meet new standard, revising PLOs, and adding Course Objectives.  

 

BA Degree 

In addition to the approval of several courses and AD-Ts, proposed courses for the BA 

degree were distributed to committee members for the initial review. 

 

Complete minutes are posted on the Curriculum Committee website. 

 

 


